


From: Colin Wilson
To: Darren Richards; Justin Carr
Subject: FW: Heathrow Sub Regional Planning
Date: 14 August 2015 12:26:10
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From: Heather Cheesbrough  
Sent: 14 August 2015 10:40
To: Stewart Murray
Cc: Colin Wilson; Lorna Ireland; Ajit Bansal
Subject: Heathrow Sub Regional Planning
 
Dear Stewart,
 
Further to our discussion in July, I have been speaking to Ian Frost at Heathrow about the co-
ordination of planning sub regionally to ensure that the surrounding Local Authorities come
together to plan with Heathrow to get the best solution. This is within the context of the existing

2 runway and the proposed 3rd runway. This obviously covers more than the London area, and
there is no one regional body that covers this off and I am keen that the relevant local
authorities take the imitative, before something is done to us!
 
Over the last year, we have been having some useful conversations with Heathrow through an
enhanced working relationship on the following items;

a major new mixed use development in the West of the borough that we are proposing,
underpinned through a new alignment of the Southern Rail access. Called New Heathrow
Garden City, it is being taken forward through our Local Plan Review
Support for our alignment of the Southern Rail Access.
A package of Insulation and ventilation for our schools affected most by the noise.

 
I have arranged a workshop with Heathrow for all the surrounding Local Authorities (LB.
Hillingdon, Ealing, Spelthorne, Slough, S.Bucks, Runnymede, Windsor and Maidenhead) and

would also like the GLA to attend in September 18th to discuss how best we come together to
collaboratively plan the sub region and would hope that you or one of your planning team would
want to attend.
 
I am away on leave from Friday evening for the next two weeks but Lorna will send through the

details of the 18th September workshop, whilst I am away.
 
 
Kind regards Heather
 
 
 
Heather Cheesbrough
Assistant Director Strategic Planning, Regeneration and Economic Development
London Borough of Hounslow
Regeneration, Economic Development and Environment Department Civic Centre І Lampton Road І
Hounslow І TW3 4DN
 





From: Cazes-Potgieter Patricia  
Sent: 30 September 2015 14:06
To: Darren Richards; Margaret Kalaugher
Subject: FW: Southern Rail Access - Consultation.

Bot h- FYI – do you want to input into the response?

From: Mark Frost  
Sent: 30 September 2015 13:20
To: Cazes-Potgieter Patricia; Barretta Georgina
Subject: Southern Rail Access - Consultation.

Dear Patricia, Georgina,

Please note we have launched a consultation on our proposed route for southern rail access.

http://www.hounslow.gov.uk/index/council_and_democracy/consultations/heathrow_southern_rail_consult.htm

We would welcome a formal comment from TfL.

The consultation closes on 2 November.

Kind regards,

Mark Frost
Head of Traffic & Transport
Environment, Regulatory Services & Community Safety
REDe
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From: Stewart Murray
To: Colin Wilson; Justin Carr
Cc: Darren Richards
Subject: FW: Thank you letter to Hounslow following the visit on 27 March
Date: 09 April 2015 11:30:45
Attachments: Signed letter to Cllr Amrit Mann 080415.pdf

Fyi
 
Stewart Murray, Assistant Director – Planning
Development, Enterprise & Environment, Greater London Authority
City Hall, The Queen’s Walk, More London, London SE1 2AA 

 Web: www.london.gov.uk;

 

From:  
Sent: 08 April 2015 15:43
To: Sam Wilson
Cc: Stewart Murray; Darren Richards; ; Government Relations
Subject: RE: Thank you letter to Hounslow following the visit on 27 March
 
Signed and sent.
 

From: Sam Wilson 
Sent: 02 April 2015 15:37
To: 
Cc: Stewart Murray; Darren Richards; ; Government Relations
Subject: Thank you letter to Hounslow following the visit on 27 March
 

 
Please find attached a thank you letter for Ed to sign to the Deputy Leader of Hounslow. It has
been amended and approved by the planning team.
 
Many thanks.

Sam
 
Sam Wilson 
Senior Officer, Government Relations
Mayor's Office
GREATERLONDONAUTHORITY 
City Hall
The Queen's Walk
London SE1 2AA 

 

 
 
 



From: Darren Richards
To: Darren Richards
Subject: heathrow ngc
Date: 15 July 2015 11:17:37
Attachments: heathrow ngc.pdf

Please open the attached document.  It was scanned and sent to you using a Xerox Multifunction
Printer.

Attachment File Type: pdf, Multi-Page

Multifunction Printer Location: East Print Room
Device Name: XEROX-F4-3W       

For more information on Xerox products and solutions, please visit http://www.xerox.com

This email relates to  heathrow ngc1.pdf







































From: Margaret Kalaugher
To: patriciacazes-potgiete ; Darren Richards
Subject: RE: Hounslow Heathrow southern access
Date: 15 July 2015 12:23:16

Hi Patricia
 
I will certainly keep you in the loop.  I was going to contact Dave Arquati, but will also try Andy
Wallace too, good plan.
 
Mags
 

From: Cazes-Potgieter Patricia  
Sent: 15 July 2015 12:19
To: Darren Richards; Margaret Kalaugher
Subject: RE: Hounslow Heathrow southern access
 
Thanks Darren for the feedback – surprised though that the ‘southern access’ attached is shown
slightly differently to the plan we were presented with at Ed’s visit to Hounslow back in March.
Unsure why yet. Agree to get a steer at next TEG and looking forward to the GWC meeting
 
Mags – I assume Andy Wallace might be the one to speak to. Pls keep me in the loop on this
though
 
Patricia
 

From: Darren Richards  
Sent: 15 July 2015 11:55
To: Margaret Kalaugher
Cc: Cazes-Potgieter Patricia
Subject: Hounslow Heathrow southern access
 
Hi Mags – as discussed I’ve attached the draft vision document, and please note that this is still
confidential and has no formal endorsement.  If you could make some discreet enquiries with
your contact at TfL about southern access to Heathrow, I can advise Hounslow. As I mentioned,
they are concerned that DfT/Network Rail may publish proposals that would not support the
growth set out in the vision.
 
In feedback to Hounslow, Stewart and I were very cautious about this, and advised that it would
be difficult to make any progress before the Government decision on Heathrow is announced,
and of course the Mayor remains opposed to any new runway at Heathrow.
The proposal also raises complex cross-borough issues not only within London with Hillingdon,
but also outside with Spelthorne and Runnymede.  Hounslow believe that the proposals are
independent of Heathrow decision.    
 
Patricia – subject to anything Mags can glean, I suggest we take this to a Transport enabling
growth for a high-level steer on next steps.
 
In the meantime, we suggested Hounslow focus on the Great West Corridor (previously the
Golden Mile).  I will be arranging a meeting in the next couple of weeks to get into the detail of
the capacity work and how the employment and homes numbers were arrived at.  I will include



you in the invite
 
Thanks
Darren

Sign up for a monthly Mail from the Mayor for the best of London delivered to your
inbox.http://www.london.gov.uk/mayormail

Want to stay in the loop about the latest Mayor of London festivals and events?
Sign up to our events newsletter at http://www.london.gov.uk/get-involved/events/events-
newsletter

GREATERLONDONAUTHORITY

EMAIL NOTICE: 
The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. Please read the full
email notice at  http://www.london.gov.uk/email-notice
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From: Margaret Kalaugher
To: patriciacazes-potgieter ; Darren Richards
Subject: Re: Hounslow Heathrow southern access
Date: 29 July 2015 11:38:30

Hi Patricia

Sounds like a good plan to me.

Mags
 
From: Cazes-Potgieter Patricia  
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2015 01:20 PM
To: Margaret Kalaugher; Darren Richards 
Subject: RE: Hounslow Heathrow southern access 
 
Thanks Mag for the useful update however will it be worth trying to find out what Hounslow has
been doing so far on their side first before bringing this up to the next TEG meeting as it is very
much within the wider airport debate and don’t want to start opening new worms for now...Darren
and I are meeting Hounslow soon so could fish out
Thoughts?
 

From: Margaret Kalaugher  
Sent: 27 July 2015 14:47
To: Cazes-Potgieter Patricia; Darren Richards
Subject: RE: Hounslow Heathrow southern access
 
Hi Darren and Patricia
 
I’ve just spoken to Stephen Miles in the TfL London Rail & Underground Transport Planning team
and Shamal Ratnayaka in TfL’s Planning directorate who is more closely involved with the scheme
from an aviation perspective. 
 
Stephen advises that the Southern Rail Access to Heathrow scheme has been mooted as a scheme
for decades, and a study to look into it further was announced at the end of 2013 (terms of
reference here:
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/325722/heathrow-
southern-rail-tor.pdf). The DfT is due to report on this study sometime in 2015.  There is also
mention of the scheme in the draft Wessex Route Study but only that it is being considered in the
separate study. Jaime Rockhill at Network Rail who is producing the Wessex Route Study could
provide a contact name at the DfT for the separate study if we were interested. 
 
Shamal advises that the DfT have not yet published the study findings and won’t be doing so soon
as it is caught up in the wider aviation debate. The scheme solves some of the problems of the
previous Airtrack scheme that was ditched (to provide rail access from the South and West to
Heathrow) but not all of them – level crossings still stay an issue and a tunnel could be required to
get access to Heathrow itself which would be more expensive than Airtrack. Shamal suggested that
there were issues with green belt land in Hounslow and that there could be some disconnect in
Hounslow towards the scheme – some officers being keen but possibly not buy in at a higher
level?
 
I won’t contact anybody in the DfT or Network Rail given the sensitivities around the airport.  This



could be a useful topic to raise at a Transport Enabling Growth meeting – Andy Brown

 can help to get it on the agenda for the next meeting on 5th

August when Deputy Mayors will be attending.  I’m on leave from Thursday this week until 17th

August so won’t be going to the meeting on 5th August.
 
I hope that helps.
 
Mags
 
 

From: Cazes-Potgieter Patricia  
Sent: 15 July 2015 12:19
To: Darren Richards; Margaret Kalaugher
Subject: RE: Hounslow Heathrow southern access
 
Thanks Darren for the feedback – surprised though that the ‘southern access’ attached is shown
slightly differently to the plan we were presented with at Ed’s visit to Hounslow back in March.
Unsure why yet. Agree to get a steer at next TEG and looking forward to the GWC meeting
 
Mags – I assume Andy Wallace might be the one to speak to. Pls keep me in the loop on this
though
 
Patricia
 

From: Darren Richards  
Sent: 15 July 2015 11:55
To: Margaret Kalaugher
Cc: Cazes-Potgieter Patricia
Subject: Hounslow Heathrow southern access
 
Hi Mags – as discussed I’ve attached the draft vision document, and please note that this is still
confidential and has no formal endorsement.  If you could make some discreet enquiries with your
contact at TfL about southern access to Heathrow, I can advise Hounslow. As I mentioned, they are
concerned that DfT/Network Rail may publish proposals that would not support the growth set out
in the vision.
 
In feedback to Hounslow, Stewart and I were very cautious about this, and advised that it would be
difficult to make any progress before the Government decision on Heathrow is announced, and of
course the Mayor remains opposed to any new runway at Heathrow.
The proposal also raises complex cross-borough issues not only within London with Hillingdon, but
also outside with Spelthorne and Runnymede.  Hounslow believe that the proposals are
independent of Heathrow decision.    
 
Patricia – subject to anything Mags can glean, I suggest we take this to a Transport enabling growth
for a high-level steer on next steps.
 
In the meantime, we suggested Hounslow focus on the Great West Corridor (previously the
Golden Mile).  I will be arranging a meeting in the next couple of weeks to get into the detail of the
capacity work and how the employment and homes numbers were arrived at.  I will include you in
the invite
 



Thanks
Darren
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newsletter
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From: patriciacazes-potgiete
To: Darren Richards
Subject: Re: Hounslow
Date: 14 July 2015 11:05:57

Darren

It is indeed very short notice!who are you meeting? 
Pls feedback afterwards
Thanks
---------------
Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld
---------------
Transport for London
Patricia Cazes-Potgieter

----- Original Message -----
From: Darren Richards 
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 10:07 AM
To: Cazes-Potgieter Patricia
Subject: Hounslow

Hi Patricia
Stewart and me are meeting Hounslow this afternoon 1-2. City Hall CR7.
Are you able to attend.
Sorry for late notice, its been difficult to set up
Thanks
Darren
Sign up for a monthly Mail from the Mayor for the best of London delivered to your inbox. http://www.london.gov.uk/mayormail

Want to stay in the loop about the latest Mayor of London festivals and events?
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From: patriciacazes-potgiete
To: Ratnayaka Shamal; Miles Stephen
Cc: Darren Richards; Margaret Kalaugher; Adams Marcus
Subject: RE: Southern Rail  Access to Heathrow - LB Hounslow Proposal
Date: 07 August 2015 20:11:33
Attachments: image001.jpg

image002.png

Many thanks Shamal – v useful
Steve/Marcus – let me know before wed when  we meet Hounslow id you have
any comments
Patricia

From: Ratnayaka Shamal 
Sent: 07 August 2015 15:58
To: Miles Stephen; Cazes-Potgieter Patricia
Cc: Darren.Richards ; margaret.kalaugher ; Adams Marcus
Subject: RE: Southern Rail Access to Heathrow - LB Hounslow Proposal

Hello all,

Thanks – it’s also the first time I’ve seen it; Marcus Adams (who I’ve copied in) has
been liaising with Network Rail on their own work and I don’t think he’s aware
either. Steve, I’ve forwarded a copy to you as requested.

I’ve had a very quick look now, and some quick thoughts are:

· It seeks to deal with the level crossings issue by replacing direct London
service from other destinations, not without its own challenges

· It avoids the difficulties of tunnelling under the airport with a tunnel around
the airport (so it still approaches T5 from the west); this results in a much
longer route than the original Airtrack – including a tunnel running most of
the length of the airport – which will have cost implications

· The route could result in a marginal journey time saving for service to
London – but it means a notable detour for any services running to the west –
with increased journey time

It is difficult to see why one would do this except to serve Bedfont Lakes – and it
seems a very expensive way of providing a station at a location only a few hundred
metres from the existing railway line.

In any case, it’s really an issue for Network Rail at this stage – LB Hounslow should
feed their work into NR’s ongoing process so NR can properly assess it against the
other options they are considering.

Shamal

From: Miles Stephen 
Sent: 07 August 2015 15:21
To: Cazes-Potgieter Patricia; Ratnayaka Shamal
Cc: Darren.Richards ; margaret.kalaugher
Subject: RE: Southern Rail Access to Heathrow - LB Hounslow Proposal

Hi all,

I’m personally not aware of this report, and also can’t open it as the link is blocked by TfL’s
filters! Can anyone send me (and Shamal, I guess) a copy so I can take a look?



 
Regards
 
Steve
 

From: Cazes-Potgieter Patricia 
Sent: 07 August 2015 09:37
To: Miles Stephen; Ratnayaka Shamal
Cc: Darren.Richards ; margaret.kalaugher
Subject: FW: Southern Rail Access to Heathrow - LB Hounslow Proposal
 
Morning Both
 
Aware of this report? GLA and I are meeting Hounslow next wed so any chance
you can have a quick look into it beforehand?
Many thanks
 
Patricia
 
From: Mark Frost  
Sent: 05 August 2015 17:52
To: 'james.conway '
Cc: 'Jill.Stone '; Kieran Taylor; Heather Cheesbrough; Alan Hesketh; Michael
Thornton; Aled Richards
Subject: Southern Rail Access to Heathrow - LB Hounslow Proposal
 
Dear James –
 
Thanks for taking the time to speak to me a couple of weeks back about our proposal
for southern rail access to Heathrow Airport via Bedfont.  I am pleased to provide a link
to the final report for you to review here:
  https://hounslow.box.com/LBHounslowsouthernrailaccess. 
 
As you may recall our proposal includes a new station in the vicinity of Clockhouse
Roundabout on the A30 that we feel is essential to unlock thousands of new jobs and
homes within London’s borders.  It is our view that this is the only alignment for
southern rail access that would deliver significant regeneration benefits on top of
journey time savings/modal shift amongst airport passengers.  An outline Economic
Business Case suggests a BCR of up to 4.4 for a basic station in the proposed location
suggests it is excellent value for money. 
 
Our initial discussions with Heathrow have been extremely supportive, and we have
also secured in principle support from Runnymede and Spelthorne.  I would welcome
the opportunity to meet with the DfT and Network Rail to discuss the detailed findings
of this report and to explore how this scheme can be included in the next GRIP
feasibility stage for southern rail access. 
 
Kind regards,
 
Mark Frost
Head of Traffic & Transport
Environment, Regulatory Services & Community Safety
REDe
 




